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BOARD of SUPERVISORS

MEMORANDUM

Date: January 8, 2016

To: Derek Evans, Rules Committee Clerk

d-

From: ngela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board

Subject: Results - Vacancy Seat 8, Golden Gate Bridge Board of Directors
(GGBBD)

Background:

All Members of the Board were polled to determine their interest in serving on
the GGBBD and filling the vacancy for Seat 8, term to expire on January 31, 2017.

At present Supervisors Breed, Wiener and Yee are currently Board
representatives with terms expiring January 31, 2017.

Supervisor Peskin expressed interest in this appointment, all others declined the
opportunity. Therefore, we will forward the nomination of Supervisor Peskin to

the Rules Committee for their consideration and recommendation to the Board.

‘Please include a copy of this memo in the Legislative file.

c: Board of Supervisors




